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Dear Members, 
 
Happy New Year to all our members, friends and employees at the 
Brenham Country Club! We are looking forward to a healthy & 
successful new year.  Our plans here at the BCC are to continue 
moving forward with continued improvement to the course, increase 
membership and golf play.  
 
As the New Year begins, we will complete major repairs to our Pro 
Shop. In addition, the deck under the oak tree has become unstable 
and the tree has outgrown the deck.  We will be leaving the 
scoreboard intact, but the wooden deck under the tree will be coming 
down for safety reasons.  We will either rebuild the deck or put down 
gravel as it is under the other oak tree by the pro shop.  This is still to 
be determined. 
 
Our new hole marker signs have arrived and will be installed in the 
next couple of weeks, weather permitting.  Jose and crew, along with 
Sterling Golf Management plan to continue to improve our course, 
with Mondays continuing to be our course maintenance day, 
allowing for larger projects to be performed such as chemical 
applications and work on greens, fairways, bunkers, tee boxes, etc.  
without interfering with play.  We appreciate your cooperation on 
Mondays. 
 
I would like to announce to everyone in advance our annual dues 
increase will go into effect on February 1st.  In an effort to keep up 
with the cost of living the board agreed to a 4% dues increase this 
year.  Last year the board agreed to small annual dues increases 
instead of a sporadic larger increase every couple of years. 
 
Our first golf tournament of the year is the Friends of Golf Memorial 
Tournament and will be held on Sunday, February 2, 2025.  You can 
pick up an entry form in the pro-shop or see our website for more 
information.  
 
 

https://www.brenhamcc.com/bcc-calendar/
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Be sure to mark your calendar to attend our Annual Shareholder’s meeting on Tuesday, 
February 18, 2025 at 6:00 pm in the Club House Banquet Room.  The Annual Meeting Packet 
will be mailed to all Equity Members when it is finalized in late January.  Our committee has 
done a fantastic job of recruiting possible candidates, as we have a total of 8 members 
interested in running for the board this year. Nominations will be announced and posted in 
January. 
 

Nominating Committee 
  Board Representative – Chris Carroll, Committee Chairman 

LGA Representative – Liz Radvansky 
MGA Representative – Larry Keller 

Class A Equity Member – Steven Siemsglusz 
Class A Equity Member – Michael Branton 

 
On behalf of all of our employees, I would like to sincerely thank all BCC Members 

who contributed to the Employee Christmas Fund this year!  It made our employees’ 
Christmas a bit brighter while showing your appreciation for all their hard work done 
throughout the year. The fund is fully funded by member contributions. Again, many thanks to 
you all for your generosity to the employees who keep BCC up and running! 

 
As always, I encourage you to invite your family, friends, neighbors and work 

associates to join you in a round of golf, and to become a member of the BCC.  There is 
nothing more fun and relaxing than playing golf with friends! 

 
In closing: “Out with the old, in with the new:  may you be happy the whole year 

through.  Happy New Year!” (Anonymous) 
 
Here’s looking forward to a Blessed 2025! 
 
Angela 

Continued from Page 1 
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JANUARY 

Social Events 

 
Friday, January 3   ————————— Happy Hour 11:00 am - 6 pm 

Friday, January 10  ————————— Happy Hour 11:00 am - 6 pm 

Friday, January 17  ————————— Happy Hour 11:00 am - 6 pm 

Wednesday, January 22  ————————— Book Club 1:00 pm 

Wednesday, January 22  ————————— Board of Director’s Meeting @ 5:30 pm 

Friday, January 24  ————————— Happy Hour 11:00 am - 6 pm  

Friday, January 31  ————————— Happy Hour 11:00 am - 6 pm  

 
    

 GOLF EVENTS 
 

No Golf Events Scheduled 

FEBRUARY 

Social Events 

 
Friday, February 7  ————————— Happy Hour 11:00 am - 6 pm 

Friday, February14  ————————— Happy Hour 11:00 am - 6 pm 

Tuesday, February 18  ————————— Annual Shareholders Meeting @ 6:00 pm 

Friday, February 21  ————————— Happy Hour 11:00 am - 6 pm 

Wednesday, February26  ————————— Book Club  1:00 pm 

Friday, February 28  ————————— Happy Hour 11:00 am - 6 pm  

 
    

 GOLF EVENTS 
 

Sunday, February  2  ————————— FOG Tournament  

Monday, February 17  ————————— Brenham High School Girls Tournament  

Thursday, February 20  ————————— Brenham High School Boys Tournament  

Friday, February 28  ————————— Brenham High School Boys & Girls Tournament  
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HAPPY NEW YEAR FROM THE 

BRENHAM CC LGA! 
 

Our final meeting/Christmas Party of the year was held this year at Must Be Heaven 
and they did not disappoint with anything! 
 
The winners of our playdays from August to end of year were Sidnie Byrket, Helen Hart, 
Patrice Hill, Mary Long, Janie Porter, Samantha Rine, Michelle Smith, and Rosi Whaley.   
 
Ringer Board winners: 
Low Gross - Mary Long and Samantha Rine 
Low Net - Michelle Smith 
Most Improved - Melissa Raley and Patrice Hill 
 
Player of the Year 
3rd place - Helen Hart 
2nd place - Janie Porter 
Winner - Mary Long 
 
Membership dues this year are $35.00 and $5.00 for Ringer.  We discussed sponsoring the 

couples tournaments this year.  Also, all tee times for 2025 have been set.   Tues, Fri and Sat 

tee times are 9:30 throughout the entire year. 
 
I want to thank everyone for supporting our LGA and look forward to this coming year. 
 
I also want to say a huge big THANK YOU to Jeanette for being a terrific Treasurer and 
Secretary, Melissa for all your attention to detail on our tournaments and to Samantha for 
crushing it as our playday director!  Y'all make my job so blessedly easy! 
 
Mary Long 
LGA President 
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Two Person Scramble 
 

Saturday & Sunday March 15th & 16th 

Practice Round on Friday March 14th 

Open to All Golfers, young or old, male or female 

See Pro Shop for more details 

Sponsored by the MGA 

 

Friends of Golf Memorial Tournament 

Benefiting the Brenham Golf Program 

18 Hole Four Person Scramble 

Sunday, February 2, 2025 

Brenham Country Club 

Entry Fee—$500 Per Team ($125.00 per Player) 

Every Team wins a Prize! 

Senior Tees, Super Senior Tees 

Skins Game Optional—$20 per Team 

 


